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SECTION 01 11 00

SUMMARY OF WORK
08/15, CHG 2: 08/21

PART 1   GENERAL

1.1   SUBMITTALS

Government approval is required for submittals with a "G" or "S" 
classification.  Submittals not having a "G" or "S" classification are for 
Contractor Quality Control approval.  Submit the following in accordance 
with Section 01 33 00 SUBMITTAL PROCEDURES:

SD-01 Preconstruction Submittals

Utility Outage Requests

Salvage Plan; G

1.2   WORK COVERED BY CONTRACT DOCUMENTS

1.2.1   Project Description

The work includes security upgrades and modifications to spaces in 
Building 440, McKinley Climatic Laboratory (MCL) to meet ICD/ICS 705 
security standards, including new ICD-705 compliant perimeter, entries, 
HVAC system modifications, and supporting fire suppression, electrical, 
lighting, telecommunications, and electronic safety and security 
modifications. The spaces are:

1. Tunnel Room (M-001)

1.2.2   Location

The work is located at Building 440 of Eglin Air Force Base, Florida, 
approximately as indicated.  The exact location will be shown by the 
Contracting Officer.

1.3   OCCUPANCY OF PREMISES

Building will be occupied during performance of work under this Contract.

Before work is started, arrange with the Contracting Officer a sequence of 
procedure, means of access, space for storage of materials and equipment, 
and use of approaches, corridors, and stairways.

1.4   EXISTING WORK

In addition to FAR 52.236-9 Protection of Existing Vegetation, Structures, 
Equipment, Utilities, and Improvements:

a. Remove or alter existing work in such a manner as to prevent injury or
damage to any portions of the existing work which remain.
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b.  Repair or replace portions of existing work which have been altered 
during construction operations to match existing or adjoining work, as 
approved by the Contracting Officer.  At the completion of operations, 
existing work must be in a condition equal to or better than that 
which existed before new work started.

1.5   ON-SITE PERMITS

1.5.1   Utility Outage Requests and Utility Connection Requests

Schedule work to minimize outages.  For utility outages and connections 
required during the execution of work that affect existing systems, 
schedule outside the regular working hours or on weekends, as approved by 
the Contracting Officer.  Schedule utility outages and connections to 
minimize disruptions to the Government.  No additional payment will be 
provided for utility outages and connections required to be performed 
outside the regular work hours.

Submit requests for utility outages and connections in writing to the 
Contracting Officer for approval at least 14 calendar days in advance of 
the time required.  In each request, state the system involved, area 
involved, approximate duration of outage, and the nature of work involved.

1.6   GOVERNMENT-INSTALLED WORK

The Government will provide intrusion detection and access control system 
equipment and devices.  The infrastructure for these systems are in the 
Scope of Work.

1.7   SALVAGE MATERIAL AND EQUIPMENT

Items designated by the Contracting Officer to be salvaged remain the 
property of the Government.  Segregate, itemize, deliver and off-load the 
salvaged property at the Government designated storage area located within 
5 miles of the construction site.

Provide a salvage plan, listing material and equipment to be salvaged, and 
their storage location.  Maintain property control records for material or 
equipment designated as salvage.  Provide a system for property control in 
the salvage plan.  Store and protect salvaged materials and equipment 
until disposition by the Contracting Officer.

Salvage existing suite entry door hardware, existing access control 
equipment and devices, and intrusion detection equipment and devices.  See 
the drawings for additional salvage items.

PART 2   PRODUCTS

Not used.

PART 3   EXECUTION

Not used.
        -- End of Section --
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